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06/01/2023  16:11:042022/2019/P SUPPRT Virginia Kerridge I strongly support this application which I believe is carefully designed to be in sympathy with the surroundings. 

In my view the project Camden Highline with significantly enhance the area and be a great amenity for 

residents and will encourage walking by linking Kings Cross to Camden in a single walkway.
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